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Dec. 16, 2019

Statement from Renton Mayor Denis Law

Re: Boeing 737MAX 

City of Renton Mayor Denis Law is currently out of town, but has issued the following statement 
in response to reports the Boeing Company is considering suspending operations at their 
737 plant in Renton.

“We are aware the Boeing Company has been looking at several options with regards to the 
737MAX program and one of those is temporary suspension of production at their plant in 
Renton.

“We are hopeful that any suspension of production would be for a limited time to minimize any 
negative impact to local businesses. However any suspension in production will impact local 
employees, which is very unfortunate, especially during the holiday season.

“We hope that work at the plant will resume quickly if layoffs occur.”
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